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Swimming Pool/Spa Closure 

The swimming pool and spa will close on Tuesday, August 27 for bulkhead replacement. This 

project is expected to last approximately two weeks. We reached out to the YMCA and local hotels 

asking for permission for resident usage during the closure, but our requests were denied. 

Questions can be directed to the Maintenance Department at ext. 8477.  

 

Director of Nursing 

We are pleased to announce that Theresa Murillo has accepted the position of Director of Nursing, 

effective August 26. Theresa has had many roles at Sherwood Oaks over the past several years and 

is a former employee scholarship recipient. She also played a key role during the pandemic as the 

Director of Infection Prevention for UPMC Senior Communities and prior to that served as an 

infection preventionist at UPMC Presbyterian Hospital. Please join me in welcoming her back to 

Sherwood Oaks!  

 

Scam Presentation 

Pennsylvania State Police Trooper, Rocco S. Gagliardi, will be here on Wednesday, August 28 to 

speak to you about scams and fraud. The presentation will be held in the Auditorium and Card 

Room at 1:30 p.m. We highly encourage you attend.  

 

Special Services (SOSS) 

SOSS is a fee for service department on campus. The current rates are listed on the campus fee 

schedule. We can assist with transportation, escorts, companionship, pet care, etc. If you have a 

need, please call the office at extension 8493 to discuss how we can help you. Please reach out as 

early as possible to ensure we can accommodate your request. As we approach the end of a 

calendar year, many appointments get scheduled. We can’t always guarantee last minute requests, 

so please call at least two weeks in advance with your request.  

 

Cancellations for SOSS appointments must occur at least 24 hours in advance, or the posted 

rate will be charged for the time scheduled.  

 

Due to transition in the department, the SOSS billing process has been delayed. Statements for the 

past few months will be included with your September invoices. If you have any questions, please 

call extension 8493.  

 

Annual Sherwood Oaks Car Cruise  

Our annual car cruise is Saturday, September 7, from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. in the main parking lot. 

Join us for some great food, music, and fun. If you would like to show your car at the cruise, contact 

Roberta Breninghouse at ext. 8471 to reserve your spot! Detailed flyers are posted in the mailroom. 

 

Birthday Celebration 

Bugsy Siegel had a Las Vegas vision. We are bringing it to life with our birthday celebration this 

month. Celebrate “Bugsy” and his lavish casino dream in the main dining room on Wednesday, 

August 28, while enjoying a menu of Italian wedding soup, zuppa Toscano  

soup, Reuben sliders, shrimp scampi, meatballs, BBQ chicken 

pizza, angel hair pasta, loaded potato skins, sauteed zucchini, 

peanut butter brownies and a strawberry cream cake. 

 

Due to the popularity of our themed events, we highly 

recommended you make a reservation for lunch and/or dinner 

by calling extension 8234 – with your name, number of people 

in your party and reservation time. Tune in to channel 951 

(Aug. 28) at 1:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. to watch Bugsy. 

 


